Public Rights of Way - Notification of Proposals to Change the Path
Network

The following consultation relates to a proposal by Arun District Council to make a
diversion order for the diversion of a public right of way to enable development to
take place. Further details are set out below. Comments on the proposal should be
made by 10 November 2023. If substantive objections are raised by members the
consultation will be referred to the Planning and Rights of Way Committee for
determination.

Parish/path number:

Angmering FP 2149

Site Location:

Land north of Water Lane Angmering
Local Member:

Deborah Urquhart

Proposal:

Arun District Council intend on making a diversion order, under Section 257 Town
and Country Planning Act 1991 for the diversion of part of FP 2149, Angmering.

Outline planning permission has been granted by the District Council and it has
been identified that it is necessary to divert the path to enable development to take
place. As part of the footpath diversion works, once complete, the developers of the
site have agreed to upgrade the footpath to bridleway, allowing use of the path to a
wider range of users.

A copy of the Arun District Council Diversion Order and plans (PDF, 302KB) is
attached.

Case Officer:

Ami Dye, Tel: 0330 2222687


https://westsussex.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s42851/011123row1.pdf
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